
 
Kansas 911 Coordinating Council 

PO Box 842 Emporia, KS 66801 
   

   

 

 

June 12, 2019 

 

Dear Telecommunication Provider, 

On July 1, 2019, House Bill 2084 will go into effect.  House Bill 2084 amends the Kansas 911 Act and 
includes changes to the existing 911 fees currently collected and remitted by Telecommunication 
Providers.  The law imposes a 911 fee per month, per subscriber account of any exchange 
telecommunications service, wireless telecommunications service, voice over Internet protocol service, 
or other service capable of contacting a Public Safety Answering Point.  The bill increases the 911 fee 
from $0.60 to $0.90 per month, per subscriber account.  The law requires service providers to collect the 
911 fees and remit such fees to the Local Collection Point Administrator (LCPA) for distribution to the 
Public Safety Answering Points pursuant to the Act. 

Telecommunication Providers are to begin collecting the $0.90 fee on July 1, 2019 and remit these fees 
to the LCPA in August 2019.   

The full House Bill can be accessed using the following link: 
http://www.kslegislature.org/li/b2019_20/measures/HB2084/ 

Mainstream Nonprofit Solutions, Inc. is the LCPA for the Kansas 911 Coordinating Council and can be 
reached by calling: 844-271-5301, via email at: k911@np-solutions.org or by mail:  P.O. Box 842, 
Emporia, KS  66801. 

Please contact Mainstream Nonprofit Solutions, Inc. if you have any questions regarding the 911 fees. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Westcott 
Finance Manager 
Mainstream Nonprofit Solutions, Inc. 
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